
OLSS YARD SALE 
SATURDAY, JUNE 10, 2017 

8 AM – 1 PM 	
  

 

IT’S SPRING CLEANING TIME 
OUR LADY STAR OF THE SEA SCHOOL  

IS IN NEED OF YOUR GENTLY USED ITEMS  
 FOR IT’S UPCOMING YARD SALE ON JUNE 10, 2017 

 
CLEAR OUT YOUR HOUSE OF ANY UNUSED ITEMS  

WHILE HELPING TO RAISE MONEY FOR A GREAT CAUSE.  
 

ALL PROCEEDS BENEFIT  
OUR LADY STAR OF THE SEA SCHOOL.   

DONATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED AT THE SCHOOL,  
STARTING IN EARLY JUNE. 	
  

 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT AND GENEROSITY FOR  
OUR LADY STAR OF THE SEA SCHOOL 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT THE PARISH OFFICE AT 410-326-3535 OR 
ANNE CANNEDY AT ACANNEDY@AOL.COM 


